
BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS 

8th August 2019 

 

Pashmina car and bike rally, ‘Junoon e Pashm’organized for creating awareness on 
the launch of Indian Standards on Pashmina is being flagged in on 9th of August 
2019 at 1000h.  

All BIS members are requested to assemble at the main gate of ManakBhawan, 
BIS HQ to cheer the rally for the completion of their journey. 

 


